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RICOH CORPORATION PAYS VISIT TO RJ YOUNG
NASHVILLE, Tenn. (February 18, 2009) –On Wednesday, February 11th top executives from Ricoh Corporation paid a visit to the RJ Young Company in Nashville, TN.  Kirk Yoshida, Chairman and CEO along with Kiyo Shimizu, Sr. VP of Dealer Sales for Ricoh Corporation met with John Crunk, Chairman of the Board and Chip Crunk, President and CEO of RJ Young Company to discuss future strategies of the two companies.  

“This meeting was a very important step for both our companies. We have seen many changes in our industry over the last year and with the economy right now, it’s a challenge to continue growing business,” said Chip Crunk President and CEO of RJ Young.  
Discussions centered on the distribution of Ricoh products with the recent purchase of IKON by Ricoh as well as Ricoh’s plans for the future.  The RJ Young Company has been a dealer of Ricoh made products since 1978 and has been a dealer for the Ricoh brand products since 1982.  With a long history with Ricoh, the RJ Young Company was very interested in the future direction for Ricoh and their distribution strategy. 
The RJ Young Company is headquartered in Nashville and has been in business since 1955.  The RJ Young Company is the leader in providing Innovative Document Solutions as well as having the “We Make It Right” Guarantee.  For more information on The RJ Young Company, visit www.rjyoung.com.
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